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Southwest Clean Air Agency 

11815 NE 99th Street, Suite 1294 
Vancouver, WA 98682 

(360) 574-3058 
www.swcleanair.org 

State Environmental Policy Act 

DETERMINATION OF NONSIGNIFICANCE (DNS) - SWCAA 23-039 

Description of proposal: 
ADP Application CO-1079: Installation of a new solvent recycling system. The proposed recycling 
system is a package unit that will be used to recover solvent from paint waste generated onsite at 
the facility. Installation will not require excavation or building construction. Existing operations at 
the facility will not be affected by this project. Impact on air will be minimized through the use of 
process enclosure and vapor condensation. Impact on other media (traffic, light, noise, water, etc.) 
is expected to be negligible. 

Proponent: Steelscape, LLC (Chris Carlson, Regional EHS Manager) 

Location of proposal, including street address if any: 
222 W. Kalama River Road in Kalama, Washington 98625 

Lead agency: Southwest Clean Air Agency 

The lead agency for this proposal has determined that it does not have a probable significant impact 
on the environment. An environmental impact statement (EIS) is not required under RCW 
43.21C.030(2)(c). This decision was made after review of a completed environmental checklist and 
other information on file with the lead agency. This information is available to the public on request. 

There is no comment period for this DNS. 

□ This DNS is issued under WAC 197-11-340(2); the lead agency will not act on this proposal 
for 15 days from the date below. Comments must be submitted by ---

Responsible official: Clinton Lamoreaux, P.E. 
Position/title: Chief Engineer 

Address: 

Phone: 

Southwest Clean Air Agency 
11815 NE 99th St, Suite 1294 
Vancouver, WA 98682-2322 
(360) 574-3058, ext 131 

Signature:---'<::C:::>""'-'P,d=-~...-"--,/- ~~~--~- ----- Date: Oc..tvbe.r- 4, ~od3 
I 

Our Mission is to Preserve and Enhance Air Quality in Southwest Washington 
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